
Thanks for Wamba Land 
 
Hey guys before we take up the offering I thought I would read you an email I got this week 
from one of our members.  It read… 
 
Dear Jeff, 
 
Last Sunday night after we got home for church we went to put our three year old to bed.  This 
has always been a challenge as he is afraid of the dark.  As I went to tuck him in he said to me, 
“Mommy, I am not afraid of the dark anymore.”  When I asked why he said, “Tonight in Wamba 
land we learned that since Jesus is always with us we should never be afraid.  I know Jesus is 
going to be with me tonight protecting me while I sleep so I am not afraid.” 
 
Jeff I cannot tell you how much it means to my husband and I that our child is being taught that 
Jesus loves and protects him.  We are so grateful to the church and all the workers who are 
investing into our child.  Thanks so much! 
 
Isn’t that an incredible email?  Hey, let’s give the workers in Wamba Land a round of applause!  
Yea!  You know as our ushers come forward I want you to know that your gift makes stories like 
that happen.  So I ask you to give generously.  Let’s pray! 
 


